
 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Tim Malchow, EMS Chief 
 
SUBJECT:    Hiring Part-Time Paramedic 
 
DATE: May 2, 2023 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

Aaron Hunt brings many years of experience as a paramedic.  He worked for us full-
time for a period of time and had to drop down to unscheduled part-time due to 
unforeseen circumstances.  Mr. Hunt is able to come back and work part-time on a 
scheduled basis for us.  This will help reduce overtime and provide the ambulance 
service with another scheduled paramedic.  
 
When Mr. Hunt was working full-time for the ambulance service, he was at pay grade 9, 
step 9.   

 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Request a motion to approve the promotion of Mr. Hunt to a part-time paramedic at pay 
grade 9, step 9. 
 
 


